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June 25, 2020 
 
Cary Joe Lovett 
507 Greenwood Ave. 
Canon City, CO 81212 
 
Re: El Rancho Bondo, File No. M-2018-028 

Receipt of 110(1) Hard Rock Reclamation Permit Succession of Operator Application 
 
Dear Mr. Lovett: 
 
On June 18, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 110(1) Hard Rock 
Reclamation Permit Succession of Operator application for the El Rancho Bondo, located in Fremont 
County.  We have reviewed the application package and called it complete for the purpose of filing on June 
25, 2020.  
 
The Division will be contacting you to arrange an inspection within the next 60 days.  After the inspection 
we will evaluate the current bond to determine if it is sufficient for the current disturbance to complete the 
reclamation required under the approved permit.  You will be asked to provide the appropriate bond within 
60 days of the inspection report in order to complete the succession of operator process. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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